CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

June 19, 2014

Charles Easterling, P.E.

Easterling Consultants
3613 NM 528, Suite E-2
Albuquerque, NM 87114

Re: Mirehaven Arroyo Plug-Unser Mini DMP
Engineer’s Stamp Date 5-30-14 (K09D026)

Dear Mr. Easterling,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 6-13-14, the
above referenced certification is accepted to support the above referenced DMP.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986.

Sincerely,

PO Box 1293 a‘t o %,l

Curtis Cherne, P.E.
Principal Engineer, Hydrology
Albuquerque Planning Dept.

New Mexico 87103
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